
Awarding criteria for the furniture grant 

 

HYY supports furniture purchases for interior decoration in organisational premises. The grant is 

intended for organisations which primarily operate on HYY's premises and the grant is mainly 

directed to the purchasing of tables, chairs, cupboards with locks and other interior items. The aim 

is that the furniture would increase the cosiness of the organisational premises and the willingness 

of organisations to look after their premises even better. 

When allocating the furniture grant, we pay attention to the following: the ecological aspect, 

sustainability and necessity of the purchase. The furniture grant is not supposed to cover the 

entire purchase price but organisations are also expected to participate in the financing of the 

purchase. 

In spring 2019 approx. 1500 € of furniture purchase grant will be given out.  

This grant has no deadline. It can be freely applied for through the specialist of organisational 

affairs when necessary. You can apply for the grant with an informal application, which should 

include the following information: 

 applying organisation/organisations 

 applied furniture   

 budget 

 reasons for the purchase  

Applications can be submitted by e-mail to jarjesto(at)hyy.fi or by mail to the Student Union of the 

University of Helsinki, PL 1099, 00101 HELSINKI. Organisations that receive the grant must provide 

copies of the receipts to the same address no later than within four months after the allocation of 

the grant. 

Further information: 

Specialist (Organisations) Jaakko Kalske 

050 537 3798 

jaakko.kalske@hyy.fi 


